Montague Community Cable, Inc. 24 3rd Street, Turners Falls, MA 01376

November 9, 2005

Montague Cable Advisory Committee (MCCI)

c/o Town of Montague

1 Avenue A, Turners Falls, MA 01376

Dear Sirs,

MCCI submits the following information in response to a question raised at the MCAC meeting of Tuesday, November 8, 2005. 

Provide details of collaboration with other PEG Access providers, mainly GCTV.

Up until 2001, MCTV had been the PEG Access provider for Montague, Gill and Erving. During that time MCTV regularly aired tapes submitted to MCTV by GCTV for their producers. MCTV still has boxes of these tapes in their storage. In addition MCTV regularly received tapes from other communities, including Falls Cable of Buckland / Shelburne (see their entry in “Appendix B - PEG Access in Franklin County” in our proposal).  MCTV was also consulted on technical issues, including Deerfield Community TV for coverage of their Selectboard meetings.

Since 2001 MCTV has continued collaborating with other PEG Access providers:

(1) Two of our board members, Jeremy Latch (board member for only ten months) and Michael Langknecht, were each awarded “GCTV Producers of the Month” two months in a row (GCTV failed to mention their board status in their lengthy write-ups, BTW).  Mr. Langknecht continues to work with Crocker Studios both as a Brick House TV producer and as a School Committee member.


(2) GCTV itself mentions in their proposal that we borrowed equipment to produce our production of the Montague 250 Anniversary Parade. 


(3) x-MCCI board member and current MCTV Producer Jeff Singleton has worked with Crocker Studios to edit the MCTV series History of Montague Villages.


(4) As a member of both GCTV and MCTV Jeff Singleton also coordinated the airing of BCTV’s broadcast of the April 2004 Vermont Yankee Hearing on GCTV.


(5) Of course MCTV also must work with GCTV to broadcast all its productions, as it does not have the ability to do so on its own.


(6) Recently MCCI Board members have contacted the Town of Gill to offer assistance in setting up their Community Calendar.

Regards,

Michael Muller, president

Montague Community Cable, Inc.

